
 
 
This letter serves as a notification to you as a Blue Cross Blue Shield (BCBS) Blue 
Value or Blue Home member that your insurance is not currently in network with 
Wake Med hospitals.  
 
Kamm McKenzie OB/GYN is an in network provider with the BCBS Blue Value and 
the BCBS Blue Home plan. If you are seen at a Wake Med hospital, charges will be 
applied to your out of network benefits. This can be very costly to you. 
 
We have a partnership with Rex Hospital in which you may use their obstetricians 
to care for you during labor, postpartum, and for other emergent needs. Your 
insurance will be in network for delivery and surgery at Rex Hospital.  We strongly 
encourage the in hospital portion of your care to be at that location. The Kamm 
McKenzie physicians do not see patients at Rex Hospital.   
 
I understand that Kamm McKenzie accepts my BCBS Blue Value / Blue Home 
insurance and is an in network provider. I also understand Wake Med hospital is 
currently out of network for my insurance plan. I wish to continue as a patient of 
Kamm McKenzie OB/GYN. I understand that any obstetric or gynecology care 
(including, but not limited to, obstetric triage visits, labor and delivery, and/or 
surgical procedures) will occur at Rex Hospital under the care of their staff 
physicians. I may incur higher costs if this care is delivered at Wake Med, an out of 
network hospital, and that it will be my responsibility to pay these costs, along 
with any deductibles, coinsurance, or copays that may apply to Kamm McKenzie 
OB/GYN claims. 
 
Signed: ______________________________Date:______ 
 
 
Witness: _____________________________Date:______ 


